
 

 

Attention ALL Providers  

We are excited to share that Trillium’s Claims Department can 
receive provider questions through our ticket system. The email 
address to assist providers with their claims-related questions or 
issues is ClaimsSupport@TrilliumNC.org. Please remember as with 
any email submitted with PHI to submit the data securely.  

This link is also available on Trillium’s website under For Providers. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any   questions please send an email to ClaimsSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 
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